Brunswick School Board MINUTES

Special Meeting on Facilities January 30, 2013 Maine Street Station 16 Station Avenue

School Board Members Present:

James Grant, Chair; Michele Joyce, Vice Chair;

Brenda Clough; Janet Connors; Richard Ellis;

Christopher McCarthy; Joy Prescott; William Thompson;

Isabella Jorgensen, Student Liaison

School Board Members Absent:

Corinne Perreault

Staff Members Present:

Paul Perzanoski, Superintendent; Gregory Bartlett,

Assistant Superintendent

Guests:

Lyndon Keck, PDT Architects; Sara Singer, Dana

Bateman, others

Call to Order/Attendance/Roll Call

Mr. Grant called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. and asked the Superintendent for a roll call.

Adjustment to the Agenda

Public Comment was added as item 11.

Facilities Master Plan Phase 2 Update – PDT Architects

Mr. Keck gave an update and presented details on proposed renovations to Coffin and Brunswick Junior High Schools. He recently met with the staff at the junior high and Coffin and received their feedback. He also presented plan concepts for bus garage sites. Mr. Perzanoski said he recently visited two buildings at the former Brunswick Naval Air Station (NASB) that are available for lease for bus garage purposes.

10. Consideration of Any Action as a Result of Item 9

Without objection the Board agreed to have PDT, Deluca-Hoffman and the school department visit the NASB buildings and explore the possibility of use of this site.

The Board decided to have the next special meeting on the Facilities Master Plan Phase 2 on March 6 at 6:00 p.m. at Coffin School. The agenda will include tours of Brunswick Junior High and Coffin schools.

11. Public Comment

Sara Singer and Dana Bateman spoke about providing small learning units within the schools.

Adjournment

By unanimous consent Mr. Grant adjourned the meeting at 8:26 p.m.

Paul K. Perzanoski, Secretary

Brunswick School Board